Tuesday, April 22, 2014 

Good day! As many of you know, the Easter Bunny hopped his way into many homes on the weekend, and the “goodies” are transferring to school. For instance, there was peanut flavoured candy being distributed at lunch today in the cafeteria near a student with severe nut allergies. 

We need to make sure our students feel safe and comfortable in all areas of our building. I would kindly ask that you please keep in mind the healthy eating policy and Nut Free Zone that we have here at MNS when sending snacks to school.

I appreciate your support in this health and safety concern. 
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Students celebrated Earth Day today by doing some spring cleaning around the school during lunch hour today. Many thanks to Mrs. Louise Kinney and ACAP for providing gloves and garbage bags. 

The MNS Heritage Fair will take place on Thursday morning.
Judges will start interviews shortly after 9 AM.
One project per grade plus one extra project will allow us 4 projects to represent MNS at the Regional Fair on May 8 at the NBM-Market Square.
Student winners will be notified on Thursday afternoon and given registration forms
 
The schedule is as follows:
Grade 6 – period 1
Grade 7 – period 2
Grade 8 – period 3
 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Elementary Badminton Jamboree for grades 4-5’s will take place at Prince Charles School after school Wednesday.  . Please send in completed permission forms tomorrow.


The band students of  MNS will be combining with the band students from PES and Bayside Middle School to participate in the music festival this year.  Our students will perform at  HVHS auditorium on Friday afternoon, April 24th 

 Year book orders are due , Wednesday, April 23rd.  The price of the Yearbook is $17.00. 

April 24th is International Pay It Forward Day.  The mission is to inspire and educate individuals of all ages and walks of life about the impact our movement can have on our world through simple acts of kindness. For this year’s international Pay it Forward Day (PIFD) we are aiming to inspire over 3 million acts of kindness around the world. Imagine the difference that would make in the World. 
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